TARRAS SCHOOL NEWSLETTER



Friday 13th September 2024

A note from the Principal:

Kia ora whānau,

We'd like to warmly welcome Theo to school with his family, Murrell, Emma and Charlie. We're delighted to have you join us and hope you settle into Tarras well.

What a treat Friday was for the kids! We had a great time in the snow; working as a team to build Franklin, using Science to determine the best sled, toasting marshmallows and building indoor huts. We hope you all managed on the farm ok.

Last week we spent 4 rainy days in Fiordland for our senior camp. We cruised through Milford Sound spotting Fiordland crested penguins, seals and sea lions, went fishing, examined all the eels caught, rock climbed, swam, went for night walks and had heaps of fun! People commented on how polite, well mannered, enthusiastic and friendly the kids were! Thanks to Letitia for coming along and helping out - we appreciate it!

Chrissy and Gae had a great Outdoor Education week; constructing huts, making a Willow House (which is spectacular), visiting the Lindis for water testing, tramping and bird watching at the pond. A huge thanks to Chrissy for all her efforts with planning and organising. I heard the weather was also good too! Thanks to Gae, Liz, Ginny, Murrell, Robbie, Lucy (Enviroschools) and Becky (ORC) for helping out as well.

We owe a **HUGE** thanks to Brendan Savage for moving the wood chip by hand! We really appreciate the hours of work you put in!

We hope to see you at our Learning Celebration on Wednesday the 25th of September at 2:00pm!

To read or review the policies and procedures for School at anytime, please visit tarras.schooldocs.co.nz

Log In: tarras Password: shrek

Ngā mihi nui, Alice





Upcoming events:



24/7 Lindis River trip



9/8 Olympics at Makarora



15/8 Life Education 'Harold'



16/8 Skiing Starts



9-12/9 Senior Camp Te Anau and Outdoor Education for Juniors



25/9 Learning Celebration



Stay in touch:

Please download 'Skool Loop' for notices, permissions and important information!



principal@tarras.school.nz office@tarras.school.nz



03 445 2817



REMINDER: WE HOPE TO SEE YOU AT OUR LEARNING CELEBRATION ON THE 25TH AT 2:00PM!



FORTNIGHTLY COLLAGE































Tarras School

Thanks to the below businesses for sponsoring our school app:



If you would like to advertise on the Tarras School Skool Loop App please email Content@skoolloop.com

To download our app: In Google Play & App Store search 'Skool Loop' & choose School once installed.